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HB 2005 Is unconstitutional in two respects.  First, under the Second Amendment.  

Americans have been building their own firearms for centuries.  Second, the 

requirement to alter or destroy private property for some perceived public benefit 

without compensation, seems to me to be an unconstitutional taking under the Fifth 

Amendment.  I oppose this bill. 


